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Wirral Mencap  
Newsletter  

Volume 14, Issue 4 í August 2017  
www.mencapwirral.org.uk  
info@mencapwirral.org.uk  

Contact 
0151 666 1829 

Wirral Mencap 
42 - 44 Market Street 
Birkenhead 
CH41 5BT 
 

Office Hours 
Mon: 9amî5pm 
Tues: 9amî5pm 
Weds: 9amî5pm 
Thurs: 9amî5pm 
Fri: 9amî5pm 
Sat: CLOSED 
Sun: CLOSED 
 

The office is open at 
these times for  
anyone requiring  
information or support.  
 

If you require help with 
a specific issue please 
call ahead to book an 
appointment with a 
member of the team.  
   

Follow us on Facebook 
or Twitter for the latest 
updates, opportunities 
and news stories. 

Welcome to the August Edition of the Wirral 
Kcla_n Lcuqjcrrcpç 
 

The summer holidays are here already!  The weather has been up 
_lb bmul qm d_p _lb ucòtc _jj `ccl tcpw `sqwĳ 
 

In this edition we have updates on events, activities and recent 
achievements as well as ideas for things to do during the summer 
including the One Wirral Festival. Find out more about living 
independently, free training for PAs and catch up on what the 
Gateway Award participants and our volunteers have been doing!  

Disclaimer  
This newsletter contains information about services provided by a range of organisations and individuals. Inclusion in our 
Newsletter is by no means an endorsement of the quality of the services provided. Wirral Mencap is acting as a distributer 
of information only; assessing the suitability of activities or services remains the  responsibility of the individual/s.  

Learning Disability Week 2017  
 

We had a great time raising awareness and funds during Learning 
Disability Week 2017 from 19th to 25th June. The theme this year 
u_q ñCknjmwkclrò, Ml /7rf Hslc _ epmsn md sq fc_bcb rm F_jgd_v ml 
rfc kglg`sq rm _rrclb L_rgml_j Kcla_nòq @ge B_w Msr rm dglb msr 
more about employment opportunities and help to get into work.  
 

? d_lr_qrga tglr_ec ñRc_ Ugrf Kcò n_prw u_q 
held in Hamilton Square on the Wednesday, 
organised by the Bronze Gateway group. 
They raised a magnificent £180, serving 
homemade cakes and tea to lots of happy 
visitors!  

 

Thursday found us at Arrowe Park Hospital where we 
held an information stand, giving out information and 
lots of stickers at the very busy Information Point. We 
were invited to visit outpatients where we gave 
valuable feedback on making the NHS more 
accessible. Many thanks to Dave and Jane for 
volunteering that day and making the Mayor feel 
welcome!  

 

On Friday and Saturday our energetic 
volunteers were out and about again. They 
p_gqcb _ d_`sjmsq Á370,/3 _r Kmppgqmlòq gl 
West Kirby on Friday, and a super £294.32 at 
Goredale Garden Centre on Saturday. Well 
done to all our hard working volunteers!  

http://www.mencapwirral.org.uk
mailto:info@mencapwirral.org.uk
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Free Training for your PA  
 

If you employ your own care and support staff using a direct payment, a personal health 
budget or your own money, you can apply to Skills for Care to get money for training for you 
and your personal assistant.  
 

The money that is available is called Individual Employer Funding. You can apply for yourself or 
for your personal assistant. Applications close on 28th February 2018. To apply fill in the form 
on www.skillsforcare.org.uk/iefunding or call 0113 245 1716 . Easy Read versions of the form 
and guidance are also available from the website or by phone.  

They did it!  
 

Well done to the 16 
people who got their 
Bronze or Silver 
Gateway Awards at 
the end of June. 
 

Throughout the year 
rfcwòtc bmlc _jj qmprq md 
new activities including 
cookery, lifestyle skills, 
dance, first aid, fire safety 
and lots of fun things too - even Aqua 
Zumba!  
 

They now have their Silver and Gold awards 
_fc_b md rfck* jcròq ugqf rfck jsaiĳ  

Learning for Life!  
 

Wirral Lifelong Learning delivered Maths and 
English courses at Wirral Mencap in June. We 
had maths in the morning and English in the 
afternoon. Some people came to both! The 
courses were very popular and helped our 
members to improve their confidence with 
these subjects.  
 

Are you interested in learning a new skill?  
 

Get in touch with 
Tina on 666 
9900. She will 
help you find out 
uf_ròq _t_gj_`jc 
in your area. 

Thinking about Housing Matters?  
 

We held our Housing Matters event  in June at The Lauries Centre in 
Birkenhead.  We learned about how to apply for housing, Supported and 
Extra Care Living and Shared Lives. We interviewed Vicky from our Silver 
Gateway group about her experiences of Supported Living. Read on to find 
msr uf_r gròq jgic dpmk qmkcmlc ufm f_q bmlc grĳ  
 

How did you get your Supported Living?  
I moved into a house my friend already lived in.. I moved in January. I am 
going to be moving into a communal place in the near future too!  
 

Do you get any help and support?  
I do get loads of support if I need it! Some is 1 -1 and there is always a person in the house on 
shift day and night. Except for the days when we are out doing activities.  
 

Uf_ròq rfc `cqr rfgle _`msr Qsnnmprcb Jgtgle= 
We have our independence. I feel really independent but there is support there when you need 
it. The support workers will help or prompt for anything you need like cooking. I get to hang out 
with my friend at home. We watch TV and play games.  
 

Any tips for us?  
Yes! You find the place to live through housing and you go to Social Services for an assessment  
to organise the support you need.  
 

Thanks to Vicky for sharing her experience with us! If you want more information about 
housing call Tina on 666 9900 . 
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One Wirral  2017 - A festival for everyone!  
 

Only a couple of weeks to go until One Wirral 2017 - a festival organised 
by Wirral Mencap in partnership with Options for Supported Living and 
Wirral Evolutions. The FREE event is open to everyone and aims to be as 
inclusive as possible with sign language interpreters, mobility scooters, 
osgcr xmlcq _lb _ ñAf_legle Nj_acqò rmgjcr amknjcrc ugrf fmgqr rm l_kc 
just a few of the special measures taken.  

 

There will be music, dancing, animals, sport, 
stalls, food and much more at this fun filled day in Birkenhead 
Park. 
 

The event will be open to the public from 11am í 4pm on  
Saturday 19 th  August. If you are interested in finding out more 
please see the website www.onewirral.weebly.com  or search for 
One Wirral 2017 on Facebook.  

Stop press! 
 

We are organising our next information 
event which will take place in September .  
 

This time we are talking about Relationships . 
Come along to find out about services to 
help you with any questions you have.  
 

Register your interest in this event by calling 
the office on 666 1829. We will then contact 
you with all the details when we have them.  

Hello and Goodbye!  
 

Last month we 
said goodbye 
and good luck 
to our Gold 
Gateway Award 
group. Alex, 
James, Robbie, 
Ken, Simon, Lyndsay, Adam, Mike, Janet, 
Laura, Michael and Mark have finished their 
third and final year of activities here and 
now have to do 8 months of volunteering 
before celebrating their Gold Award in 
February next year.  

Chester Fun Games - A fantastic FREE day out  
Rfc ñAfcqrcp Dsl E_kcqò gq _l _lls_j ctclr dmp ncmnjc ugrf _ jc_plgle 
disability in the North West. You can try lots of different sports such as 
Basketball, Boccia, Table Tennis, Cricket, and much more. This year it is 
taking place on Sunday 10th September at the MBNA in Chester.  See 
the website for more information and to book your place 
www.chesterdisabledgames.co.uk   

http://www.onewirral.weebly.com

